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The UGR Induction Sessions for the 2020-2021 
academic year, organised by the Vice-Rectorate 
for Student Services and Employability at the 
University of Granada, will be held online on 7 
October 2020. Participants will be provided with 
live, online support and will gain access to all the 
relevant information for a month. In this way, 
University of Granada students, especially our 
new students, will be offered the resources, 
activities, and services to facilitate their 
adaptation and integration into the university 
environment and the city of Granada.

The organisers of the event — the Vice-Rectorate 
for Student Services and Employability, and its Secretariat for Student Information, 
Participation and Societies — are currently working on this new virtual format in 
which, as usual, UGR services as well as external institutions and companies will 
participate.

More information and the registration process for exhibitors:

https://ve.ugr.es/noticias/inscripcion-expositores-las-jornadas-recepcion-estudiantes
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